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Attachments: Infrastructure NZ Submission on NPS-UD and HPL.pdf

Infrastructure NZ Appendix to Submission on NPS-UD and HPL.pdf

Dear Ministry for the Environment and Ministry for Primary Industries,

Please find attached Infrastructure New Zealand’s submission on both the NPS on Urban
Development and the NPS for Highly Productive Land, as well as an accompanying appendix.

We have chosen to submit a single submission on both topics due to their interdependence and
overlap.

Thank you,

Lennart Trouborst
Policy Advisor
Infrastructure New Zealand



